Amanda Jay 3/24/22
To: Matt Beth > I

[EXT] NACOB 2022: Abstract Notifications - ACTION REQUIRED

| CAUTION: Email Originated Outside of Auburn. |
Dear Matt,

Thank you for your abstract submission, Abstract ID #139211 titled “Prompts affect double support time and percentage, but not step
width in healthy young adults.” for the upcoming North American Congress on Biomechanics, August 21 — 25, 2022 in Ottawa,
Ontario. We are pleased to inform you that your submission has been accepted for a poster presentation.

The date and session block of your presentation has not yet been finalized and you will be informed at a later day when you are
scheduled to present. Kindly note the conference is scheduled for August 21 — 25, with the last sessions in the mid-afternoon of
August 25; book your flights accordingly.

Should you have a specific request for a poster session, please submit your request no later than March 315t via the link below and
we will try our best to accommodate it. Note that a request does not guarantee a placement.

Poster Session requests: SUBMIT HERE

To confirm your acceptance, kindly follow the instructions below by April 6!;
1. Click here
2. Sign in to your account
3. Accept the presentation or withdraw if you are not able to participate

If you have forgotten your password, simply click the Forgot my Password link.

Registration and Accommodation:

Registration is expected to open later this week and will be announced via email blast and social media. Please note that all
presenters must be registered to attend the meeting and it is recommended that you register before the Early Bird Deadline on June
21, 2022 for the best rates.

Accommodation options are also open at a variety of hotels in Ottawa. Book early to guarantee your room as the city is busy in
August. We appreciate you staying in one of the host hotels to help offset the costs of the conference this year due to the financial
uncertainty during COVID. Click here for more information regarding accommodation options.

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to contact me.
Regards,

Amanda



